ATTENTION PRINCIPAL RESEARCH OFFICER Joint Select Committee on end of Life Choices Legislative Assembly Parliament House PERTH WA 6000

October 10th 2017 Ms Amber-Jane Sanderson MLA Chair of Joint Select Committee

Dear Ms Sanderson

I am writing in support of any laws that will allow voluntary euthanasia or assisted dying in WA.

Ultimately, I want the right to determine how and when my life is to end if I were terminally ill, suffering unbearably without prospect of improvement, or if I had to depend on others for even the most basic care. A good death should be at a place of my choice, peacefully, and with family or friends around.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Yours sincerely.,

Kathleen Jordan

Dr. Kathleen Jordan

